

## **School Notice**





Kia ora koutou,

## **Children of Essential Workers**

If you are an essential worker and you would like your child/ren to be at school during Level 3 please let me know.



Email me on <u>principal@jchs.school.nz</u> or text/call me on 021 336 328, anytime up to 9pm the night before.



## **Shout Out to Manurewa Marae**

Last night on TV3 the CEO, Takutai Moana Natasha Kemp, was interviewed about their awesome mahi with the "Shot Cuzz" bus.

Here's the link if you want to see the interview:

https://www.threenow.co.nz/shows/the-project/tuesday-28-september-2021-/S1173-784/M49466-940

## **Enrolments for 2022**

We are already accepting enrolments for next year. Naturally, this will become a major focus over the next few weeks.



There will be more information at the start of Term 4, but if you want to know more, or if you want to start the process now please let us know by calling our Office (09-268 3950), email <a href="mailto:admin@jchs.school.nz">admin@jchs.school.nz</a>, text me on 021 336 328, or send a message through facebook.













Next Monday and Tuesday. With free kai and gifts for every whanau, donated by:















**More Information Coming Soon** 

He waka eke noa • We are all in this together

